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A RESOLUTION RECOGNIZING AND THANKING THE MEMBERS OF THE DOWNTOWN
REDEVELOPMENT AND IMPROVEMENT PHASE II COMMITTEE FOR THEIR SERVICE TO THE
HUDSON COMMUNITY.

Executive Summary: This Resolution provides recognition and sincere thanks to Downtown Phase II
Committee members for their hard work and commitment.

Legislative History

Ordinance No. 15-124, adopting the 2015 Comprehensive Plan, passed January 19, 2016.

Purpose & Explanation

It is customary to publicly recognize and formally thank citizens who have volunteered their time and talents as
members of a Council-appointed meeting body.  The following citizens have served on the Downtown Phase II
Committee:  Mr. Ryan Beam, Mrs. Pat Eldredge, Mrs. Julie Lindner, Mr. Tom Murdough, Ms. Liz Murphy, Mr.
Ted Olson, Mr. Darin Siley, Mr. Ron Strobl, and Mr. Dave Zuro.

Timing Considerations

None.

Fiscal Impact

  Currently Budgeted
  Supplemental Appropriation Required

X   Appropriation Not Required.
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File #: 16-12, Version: 1

Suggested Action
With Council’s recent adoption of the 2015 Comprehensive Plan, it is fitting and proper to recognize the
significant contributions of the Downtown Redevelopment and Improvement Phase II Committee members.

Submitted by,

Jane Howington, City Manager

Mark Richardson, Community Development Director

Elizabeth Slagle, Clerk of Council
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